
 

 

CHEROKEE NATION 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

REQUEST FOR SEALED BIDS 

SUBMERSIBLE UNMANNED MARITIME VEHICLE 

FOR CHEROKEE NATION EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 

The Cherokee Nation is accepting sealed bids from interested parties for a submersible unmanned 

maritime vehicle for Cherokee Nation Emergency Management. The specifications are included 

in this bid packet.  Interested parties are to provide a sealed bid no later than December 4, 2023 at 

3:00 p.m. All sealed bids will be opened and recorded on December 4, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. A public 

bid opening will be held on December 4, 2023 @ 3:00 P.M. in the Financial Resources conference 

room located in the Financial Resources Building (Directly behind the main complex) 17665 S. 

Muskogee Avenue, Tahlequah, Oklahoma.                                                                               

The RFB packet contains all information, requirements, specifications, all necessary instructions, 

deadline stipulations. The complete RFB packet is available on the bid website 

www.cherokeebids.org or by contacting Cherokee Nation Acquisition Management; Pam Jumper 

at email address pam-jumper@cherokee.org or at telephone number (918) 458-6947. Sealed bids 

will be accepted from Indian and Non-Indian offerors. Indian preference will be given in 

accordance with Cherokee Nation Policy, and only to responding parties who provide proof of 

current certification from the Cherokee Nation Tribal Employments Office (TERO) located in 

Tahlequah, Oklahoma, telephone number (918) 453-5000. 
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